
Wells-next-the-Sea Nursery School Newsletter    Autumn Term 2017 – Week 7 
We have enjoyed Work Week. On Monday we visited the Glaven Centre in Blakeney.  
Miss Craske’s mummy is the chef at the Glaven Centre, so we had a look around her 
kitchen before we tried out the special chair in the bathroom and the bed in the nurse’s 
room. 

    !  !  !  
After some snack we went to visit the old people in the lounge. We gave them some 
flapjack before singing to them. They helped us to sing “Happy Birthday…!” to Max. 

         !   !   !  
Today we had a visit from two nurses. They showed us how to put on bandages. 

   !  !  !  
The children continue to work together well in their child centred learning. 

!  !  !  !  



We hope you have a lovely half term holiday! We return to Nursery School on October 
30th. 
Juliet Hardy and Jess Craske (Nursery Team).


